Kings Beach classic car show

The 3rd Annual John Reichert Memorial Classic Car Show 1is
Sept. 11 from noon-2pm at the Kings Beach State Recreation
Area. This event is open to the public; both spectators and
those who wish to show their cars.

John Reichert was a member of the North Tahoe Public Utility
District Recreation and Parks Commission who passed away in
2008 and was involved in the development of the Friends of the
Park Fund. This fund goes to support capital projects in the
North Tahoe Regional Park. Current fundraising is focused on
raising money for a new children’s playground.

A barbecue benefiting the North Tahoe Public Utility District
Friends of the Park Fund will be available during the show.

Anyone wishing to show their car should contact Dave Shelton
to RSVP at (530) 583.3787 or tahoed@gmail.com There is no cost
to participate, but a count of cars is important to determine
the car layout in the parking lot.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/08/kings-beach-classic-car-show/

